
 

 
 

 

Notice of Listing  
 

 
 

 
Title of Matter: Variation on the Commission’s own initiative – gender undervaluation – 

priority awards review 
  
Section: s.157 - FWC may vary etc. modern awards if necessary to achieve 

modern awards objective 
  
Subject: Gender undervaluation – priority awards review 
  
Matter Number: AM2024/20 
  
 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2020 

 

Listing Details: 

The above matter is listed for Conference, before Deputy President Slevin at: 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Inquiries: 

All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed to Patrick Massarani, Associate to Deputy 
President Slevin - email: chambers.slevin.dp@fwc.gov.au. 

Fair Work Commission, 31 July 2025 10:18AM 
 
 
 
Please note: The Commission has a statement on unacceptable behaviour towards staff 
 

10:00 AM 
Tuesday, 12 August 2025 

Fair Work Commission 
Terrace Tower 

80 William Street
East Sydney 
 

 
This Conference will be confined to the application of the Health Professionals and Support 
Services Award 2020 to Dental Assistants 
 
Parties are requested to indicate their appearances to Deputy President Slevin’s Chambers by no 
later than midday on Monday 11 August 2025. 

FairWork 
Commission 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/about-us/unacceptable-behaviour-towards-commission-staff

